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Townsend, Erle

From: Burke, Ruth A

Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 2:04 PM

To: Cayting, Lynne A; Townsend, Erle

Cc: Hinkel, Bill

Subject: FW: BEP question/comment

Please see below. 

 

Ruth Ann Burke 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection Board of Environmental Protection 

Commissioner’s Office 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: loguebf@yahoo.com <loguebf@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 1:59 PM 

To: Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov> 

Cc: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 

Subject: BEP question/comment 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To: BEP 

From: Barb Logue 

Email: loguebf@yahoo.com 

Other contact info: 

 

Question or Comment 

 

A petition by 150 people and a board of 7 should NOT decide that new cars sold in Maine must 

be EVs!!!  That is the choice of Mainers to purchase the car that works for them!!   You should 

not be FORCING EVs on us!! 

We live in a carbon neutral forested state already!!!  EVs will make no difference, and you 

know it! 


